
Sarasota Middle School - PTSO Meeting Minutes – February 7, 2019 
 
PTSO Board  
 
Co Presidents 
Tina Asadorian 
Blanca Lepow 
 
Vice President 
Nancy Sit 
 
Secretary 
Alexis Spiegelman (sabbatical) 
 
Treasurer 
Colleen Hillerich 
 
Parliamentarian/SMS Website & Facebook Coordinator 
Denise Cinelli 
 
Volunteer Coordinator 
Allison Baird 
 
Summary of Past Events  

1. Approve Minutes from January 2019 
2. Take attendance for February 2019 meeting 
3. Book Fair 

• Sales $5,340.94 (Sales not profit.  SMS gets the profit) 

• Thanks to Nancy Sit for coordinating and working this event along with Colleen Hillerich 
and our other volunteers. 

4. Spin Night 

• Went well.  Picked up a few names of people willing to join PTSO 

• Need to discuss ideas to bring in more people in the future to PTSO table. 
5. Sweatshirt Sales 

• Kelly Elhers and Lissette Key sold sweatshirts during Spin Night.  They sold $280.00.  
Thanks for all your help. 

• There have also been sweatshirt sales purchased through the front office.  Colleen 
deposited $140.00 

• Need to discuss how to increase Tervis sales.  Maybe we could do a flyer on PTSO 
Website & SMS Facebook Page. 

• Also discussed selling Tervis at 6th grade Web Leader event in August 2019.   

• Maybe do a Peachjar email for sweatshirts and Tervis at the beginning of the school 
year. 

6. Renaissance Qtr 2 January 31, 2019 

• 612 Students received 3.5-4.0 GPA.  Students receiving 3.5-3.9 got a Klondike bar.  
Students receiving a 4.0 got a Klondike bar, skittles and a certificate 

• 23 Students made gains of .5 from Qtr 1 to Qtr 2 toward their GPA.  These students 
received a chex mix bag.   

• Still having issues with students knowing what their GPA was.  Kira Walsh took pictures 
of renaissance table ad setup.  Hoping to send it out to teachers to discuss with students 
ahead of next renaissance 

• Thanks to Kelly Elhers and Stephanie Donnelly for coordinating and working this event 

• Large rolling cooler had electrical issues and is no longer in use.  Therefore, we have 
decided not to replace it.  From this point forward, we will issue large chocolate bars 
instead of Klondike bars. 

• Talked about possibility of nut issues with Hershey Bar.  Need to research something nut 
free. 

• Discussed having someone shadow current renaissance coordinators to train for next 
year.  Courtney Sanders agreed to shadow. 



Upcoming Events & Volunteer Opportunities 

1. Renaissance Q3 – April TBD 
2. Staff Appreciation Lunch - May 3, 2019 
3. Renaissance Qtr 4 – May TBD 
4. Yearbook Signing Breakfast - May 10, 2019 
5. 8th Grade Dance - May 10, 2019 
 

  
  



 
New Business 
 

1. 2019-2020 PTSO Calendar 
2. 2019-2020 PTSO Board Member Elections to take place in March 2019 

 
***Next PTSO Meeting will be Thursday, March 7th, 2019 @ 9:15 am 
 
Any Additional business, ideas or questions? 
 
Get info added to agenda by contacting by emailing Tina Asadorian (Bettysxtragoodies@yahoo.com) 
 


